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A very enjoyable evening at the Golf Club with special guest Grant Spackman

and his wife Wendy. He brought to the five Rotary Clubs of Rotorua  messages

from International President Holger Knaack, reminding us how "Rotary Opens

Doors". The theme for this year. Grant was joined by Megan Kusabs from the

Graeme Dingle Foundation bringing us up to speed with the work of Kiwican in

Rotorua an activity of special interest to us here in Rotorua and of our new

District Governor. We note an increased emphasis will be given to Age

Concern moving forward and more information on this to come.
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Megan Kusabs (Graeme Dingle Foundation) and Grant Spackman District

Governor District 9930.

What's coming up

September 2020
Chair Russell Dale -  monthly focus Youth and Education

Note the Visit by Sir Anand has been postoned until November 2nd next.

September 14th.  Speaker Tom Davies. "What to do in the low interest rate

environment." Quote Derek Lang, Introduction: Andrew Orme, Thanks: Margriet

Theron  at Rotorua Golf Club 12:30pm

September 19th Gardening at Parksysde (7 Tarewa Place, Rotorua). From

10am for 2 to 3 hours or so. With tea, coffee and snacks.

If pouring with rain we will postpone it. If just a little drizzly we will go ahead, so

come prepared for the weather.

There will be a small digger there for the heavy lifting, but bring your grubbers,

shovels, chainsaws, brooms (for clean up), wheelbarrows and anything else
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you might think of to use. The project involves removing shrubs. The green

waste will be stock piled at Parksyde on the day so no need to bring trailers

along. (It will be removed at a later date.)

Please RSVP to Robyn at okareka@live.com

September 21st. School Speech Competition 6pm for 6:30 pm Rotorua Golf

Club. Topic "The Double Edged Sword of a Flexible Working Week". Two

course meal $35 please pay to the Rotorua Rotary Club account. RSVP to

Peter Spurdle peter@spurdle.net by Wed 16th September.

September 28th Rotorua Golf Club at 12:30 pm Details to come.

October 2020
October 8th Citizen Club – the new date for the Hospital Chaplaincy Quiz

Remember: If you cannot undertake a duty it is your responsibility to find a substitute

and then advise the Chair of that meeting and the substitute.

If you cannot attend our meeting at the Golf Club please advise Martin Kinder by midday

of

the Friday beforehand and cc the meeting Chair. Else you will still get charged for the

meal.

Club meetings 12.30pm Monday's excluding public holidays

Rotorua Golf Club, 399 Fenton Street, Rotorua
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